
For more information, or to request written 
consent for work along FirstEnergy rights-of-way, 

visit FirstEnergyCorp.com/PublicSafety-ROW. 

For tips on staying safe around electricity, visit 
FirstEnergyCorp.com/PublicSafety.
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Transmission lines play an important role 

in delivering power to your community, 

and keeping the rights-of-way around this 

high-voltage equipment free of structures 

and obstructions protects your safety and 

supports reliability.


Because they can pose safety risks, the following 
structures – even if temporary – are prohibited 
within the transmission rights-of-way. 
Some examples include:
• �Any structure attached to a transmission tower  

or power poles.
• �Structures blocking access or located too close 

to facilities.
• �Structures underneath high-voltage lines such as:

• �Swimming Pools
• �Houses
• �Decks and Patios
• �Buildings, Barns and Sheds
• �Playground Equipment 
• �Hunting Stands

These three words can help  
you stay safe around electricity. 

https://firstenergycorp.com/help/safety/real-estate-power-lines/transmission-right-of-way.html#ROWform
https://firstenergycorp.com/help/safety/public-safety.html

